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To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
 

The Board of Trustees for The Renaissance Charter High School for 
Innovation is scheduled to have a meeting today, June 24, 2013 at 6pm. The 
meeting will take place in the school, at 410 East 100th street, Room 212, New 
York, NY.  
 
 
 
Best,  
 
Leanne Sajor 
Board Secretary  
 
 
 


